
   
 

   
 

CORONAVIRUS 

 

Telford Infant School would like to reassure parents that we follow 

advice regarding Coronavirus provided by the Department for Education 

and Public Health England. A link to the website is below for information 

(Press Ctrl and Click to open link): 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-

19/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19 

 

 

 

(Press Ctrl and Click to open link): 
Detailed information and advice for the public can be found on the nhs.uk website 
which is regularly updated: 
 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ 
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